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Voting by mail is a simple, tried and true method of voting. It makes voting easy and 

accessible for the working and disabled citizens of Oregon. There is little to no 

evidence of voter fraud and far more issues with electronic ballots being hacked or 

otherwise compromised. Leave vote-by-mail as the law of the land.  


